
    

 

 

 

NOTICE OF DECISION 

 

On August 9, 2023, the City of Tualatin approved with conditions a one-year extension of the decision 
for Architectural Review 21-0011, “Tualatin Logistics Park”, located at 20400 SW Cipole Road; Tax Lot: 
2S128A000100.  

A copy of the application record can be found at: https://www.tualatinoregon.gov/projects, and a 
printed copy may be available for a reasonable cost through a public records request: 
https://www.tualatinoregon.gov/administration/public-records-request-0 

The applicant or any person who submitted written comments or testified orally or in writing at the 
Tualatin Architectural Review Board hearing and who may be adversely affected by the Board’s decision 
may file a request for review of the final decision of the Tualatin Architectural Review Board to the City 
Council. 

The Tualatin Architectural Review Board decision will be final after 14 calendar days from the date of 
this mailing unless a Notice of Appeal is filed with the Community Development Department – Planning 
Division at 10699 SW Herman Road, Tualatin, OR 97062 before 5:00 p.m on August 25, 2023. The plans 
and appeal form are available at the Planning Division offices. The appeal forms must included reasons, 
current appeal fee, and meet the requirements of Section 32.310 of the Tualatin Development Code. 
The City Council will review and make a decision. The parties will be notified of the Council meeting 
date.   

 
Date notice mailed: August 11, 2023 
File: AR21-0011 Extension Request  
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